
To whom it may concern,
This email concerns the ratifying of the proposed Police Accountability Bill. I feel it's prudent to review 
and closely examine the legislative draft to determine if any of the proposed legislation could have some 
unintended consequences. One major concern is that of page 37  41-Cival Cause Of Action Against 
Certain Police Officers. If you strip the protections and immunity away from Ct Law Enforcement 
Officers from potential civil lawsuits, you ultimately expose them to frivolous litigation with every 
encounter they make. Accusations will be made, a lawsuit will ensue regardless of merit.
Perhaps every Ct State Representative, Senator, even Governor Lamont should do a "ride-along"
and experience first hand the dangers our men and women in blue experience daily before making the 
final decision on this Bill.

Sincerely,

Heidi Lupini 
Kensington 
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